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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A polite reminder that Armfield Academy will be closed for all students due to staff INSET on Friday 30th November. 
We have written to you now in order that you can note in your diaries and have ample time to make arrangements.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to advise you of the various events that will be happening at Armfield 
Academy in the weeks running up to the Christmas holidays: 
 
• Monday 10th December: Christmas Bingo 6:00PM till 7:30PM (all welcome); 
• Thursday 13th December: Christmas Nativity 9:30AM Show & 2:00PM Show (Reception); 
• Friday 14th December: Christmas Jumper Day £1:00 School Fund Raising; (all students) 
• Monday 17th December:  Christmas Stay & Play in Reception Classes (Reception); 
• Thursday 20th December:  Christmas Dinner: All students; 
• Thursday 20th December: Christmas Tea Party: British Legion Veterans hosted by our Year 7s; 
• Thursday 20th December: Christmas Disco for Year 7s in the afternoon (Year 7s) 
• Thursday 20th December:  Santa Clause will be flying into Armfield Academy’s Early Years Reception class 
• Friday 21st December:  Last Day Activities; (All students) Armfield Academy closes at 1pm for all students  

    and reopens on Monday 7th January 2019.  
 
Our school Christmas dinner will take place on Thursday 20th December. The menu will consist of roast turkey or 
quorn roast, a selection of vegetables and either crispy snow bar or ice cream. The cost will be £2 and this will 
cover the cost of the meal and a drink.  

If your child would like a Christmas dinner at lunchtime, please pay £2 to the payment item titled ‘Christmas dinner 
(20th December 2018) available on ParentPay. Your child will then be issued with a ticket by their form tutor which 
they can redeem on the day. If your child is in the Reception class or is entitled to free school meals, the cost of 
their Christmas dinner will be covered.  

Please ask your child to complete the attached reply slip stating which main meal and dessert they would like and 
please get them to hand the slip to their form tutor/teacher before 10th December.  

Nearer the time, I will write to you again with precise details of the above activities, however I felt parents and 
carers would appreciate what’s going on at Armfield, generally across the academy, in the run up to the Christmas 
break.  With the unfailing support of parents, the students, the staff and I are all working hard to ensure that 
Armfield has a truly memorable first Christmas.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Mark Kilmurray 
Head of School 
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Christmas dinner reply slip 

If your child would like a Christmas dinner on Thursday 20th December, please ask them to complete the following 
reply slip stating which main meal and dessert they would like and return back to their form tutor/teacher before 
10th December.  

 

 

MAIN MEAL PLEASE TICK PREFFERED CHOICE 

Roast Turkey  

Quorn Roast  

DESSERT  

Crispy snow bar  

Ice cream  

 

 

Name of student: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Form: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s signature: ___________________________________________________________ 
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